From: Meghan Burrows <MBurrows@cwf-pc.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 25, 2017 2:01 PM
To: Landis-Marinello, Kyle

Subject: RE: Plum Creek file

Hi Kyle,

Thank you for your email, we greatly appreciate this. We will need to get all of those documents in some form. If it’s
easiest for you to have me come down and make copies, that’s fine. We just need to know the process of that, in terms
of making copies in office, or taking them out to make copies, etc.

Thank you again,
Meghan

Meghan Burrows
Paralegal

Clark Werner & Flynn, P.C.
192 College Street
Burlington, VT 05401

PH: (802) 865-0088 ext. 18
FX: (802) 865-4012
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ADDRESSEE. UNAUTHORIZED USE, DISCLOSURE, OR COPYING IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED AND MAY BE UNLAWFUL. IF YOU HAVE RECEIVED THIS COMMUNICATION IN ERROR, PLEASE NOTIFY US
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